
Rotary Conduct’s young Childrens 
Workshop 
 

The Rotary Club of Port Blair as part of its educational initiatives conducted 

Young Children’s three day workshop for skill development named ‘Think 

Magic’. In all 25 children participated and benefitted from the program. The 

workshop was facilitated by Mrs. Prerna Bali trained erehwon inc! facilitator, 

erehwon inc! is an establishment that has been enhancing intellectual property 

for the last fifteen years through targeted training modules which nourish 

thinking as a core competency of an individual. 

Concepts were introduced through simple exercises and activities. Sufficient 

practice to hone the skills and demonstrate application were taken up. The 

sessions provided a plethora of experiences factoring in multiple intelligences 

and individual variances in learning styles. Motivation cards were used in the 

sessions to encourage greater involvement. 

Children and their parents were very happy & impressed with the initiative and 

requested the club to organize more such programs. Rtn. Zakir Jadwet President, 

Rtn. Girish Arora , Secretary along with other members of the Rotary Club of 

Port Blair were present to oversee the successful conduct of the camp. Rotary 

Club of Port Blair has plans to conduct more such camps in future. 

 


